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Families brought the pets to have their photos taken with Santa at Immanuel Hall. | steve JornsToN/
FOR PIONEER PRESS

Santa visits with
four-legged friends

KIMBERLY FORNEK
kfornek@pioneerlocal.com

Santa understood what

each visitor wanted for
Christmas, but the dogs
and cats who stopped by
Immanuel Hall Saturday to
see Santa Claus left with a
holiday photo.

The Hinsdale Humane
Society arranged for family
photos with Santa for two-
legged and four-legged pets
on leashes Nov. 29 at the his-
toric building, on the corner
of Grant and Third streets in
Hinsdale.

‘White umbrellas, tripods
and cameras created a studio
setting for the photos, which
families could then display at
home or share with friends
and relatives in their holiday
cards.

Edible treats were avail-
able for pets and cookies and
cocoa were served to the
humans.

It’s not clear whether

Sydney Matthews of Hinsdale
tries to get her dog’s, Ginger,
attention at a photo session with
Santa at Immanuel Hall. | steve
JOHNSTON/FOR PIONEER PRESS

Diana Do of Oak Brook checks out the photo that she had taken
with her dog, Bambi, and Santa at Immanuel Hall. | steve sornsTon

FOR PIONEER PRESS




